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As a resident of Oregon, business owner in Baker County and candidate for Baker 

County Commissioner Position 2, I am strongly opposed to this bill.  Absolutely do 

not create a new tax during a time when far too many Oregon families are still 

struggling to make ends meet and inflation is eating away at more of our paychecks.  

This is another attempt at an approach to coddle the homeless and people under the 

poverty level and continue the over reaching practices of Kate Browns nanny state.   

You should be concerned with helping small businesses to keep their doors open and 

retain their employees.  You should be concerned with the rising inflation and cost of 

goods.  Strike down this bill and show Oregonians across the state that we have 

people in our Oregon government looking out for the people of this state and the 

people of Eastern Oregon. 


